
Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

 

TOWN OF WALPOLE 

 

BOARD OF SEWER & WATER COMMISSIONERS 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC RATE HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Sewer & Water Commissioners, of the Town of 

Walpole will hold a public hearing on Monday, December 16, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. at the Edward J. 

Delaney Water Treatment Facility, 1303 Washington Street.  The purpose of this hearing is to 

discuss and restructure the current fee schedule that will go into effect January 1, 2020.  Sewer, 

water, and Inflow and Infiltration may be addressed at this hearing.     

 

William Abbot, Chairman 

Board of Sewer & Water Commissioners 

 


